[All articles and other literary communications should be
addressed to the Editor-in-chief, 802 Sherbrooke Street, Montreal, or to
the Secretary, Royal Victoria College, Montreal. Subscriptions should
be sent to the Hon. Treasurer, 31 Ontario Avenue, Montreal. The next
issue of The MeGill University Magazine, being the second part of
Vol. 11, will appear on or about March 25th., 1903.]




